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This was our first proper meeting this year and we were all busy, mainly with crochet or 

knitting.  Of course, whilst working, we are able to chat and pass on ideas etc.  We spent quite 

some time discussing ways of overcoming slight imperfections in our work (sometimes known 

as fudging) which provided us with methods of salvaging potential disasters.  Always useful to 

have such information!  We also exchanged information about air fryers and modern 

microwaves.  Technology moves so fast nowadays that it is good to learn about new 

developments. 

 

Our next meetings will be on 4 March and (probably) 1 April.  If you would like to join us 

please give me a call. 

 

Glen Howard 

01833 631639 


